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MEMO TO:	Consultant Engineers

FROM:	Chad Taylor 
	Team Lead  Consultant Administration Services

DATE:	12/16/2024

SUBJECT: 	2024 CE RFP 1, Addendum 2 


This is an addendum to the 2025 CE RFP 1 that was posted Thursday, November 27, 2024. The following changes are made to this solicitation.  

Two projects are now tied:

NHU-1-810(034)003 PCN 24404 – ND 810 from 12th St. to Main Ave., PM
NHU-1-094(245)925 PCN 24403 – I 94 Bus: Main Ave. to end of asphalt, PM


One project is removed:

SS-1-024(027)015 PCN 23748 – ND 24, N of CMC 4316, Deck Overlay
 
These changes will be reflected in the RFP attachments (2025 CE RFP 1 Consultant Updated 12-16-24.xlsx) at the time of this addendum posting (approx. 5:00pm 12/16/2024). 

Chad Taylor
cataylor@nd.gov
701-328-6919
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608 East Boulevard Avenue ¢ Bismarck, ND 58505-0700 VISION ZER@

dot.nd.gov * TOLL FREE: 1-855-637-6237 « TTY: 711 Zero fatalities. Zero excuses.




